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Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. E. E. Utley

1 Executive Vice President
Power Supply, Engineering

and Construction
411 Fayetteville Street
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: MEETING SUMMARY - DOCKET NOS.: 50-325 AND 50-324 (BRUNSWICK);
50-261 (ROBINSON)

This refers to the meeting, conducted at your request, in the Region II Office on
May 30, 1984. This meeting was held to discuss proposed 10 CFR 50.54(p) changes
to the Brunswick and Robinson Industrial Security Plans and your contractor
screening program.

It is our opinion that this meeting was beneficial and has provided a better
understanding between our security staffs. In accordance with Section 2.790 of
NRC's " Rules of Practice", a copy of this letter will be placed in the NRC's
Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosures:
1. Meeting Summary
2. Attendance List

cc w/encls:
G. P. Beatty, Jr. , Manager

Robinson Nuclear Project Dea rtment
,

R. E. Morgan, Plant General Manager '

P. W. Howe, Vice President
Brunswick Nuclear Project

C. R. Dietz, Plant General Manager

bec w/encis:
NRC Resident Inspm tor 8408310411 840619
Document Control Desk PDR ADOCK 05000261
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ENCLOSURE 1

MEETING SUMMARY

Licensee: Carolina Power and Light Company (CP&L)

Facilities: Brunswick and Robinson

Licenses: DPR-71, DPR-62, and DPR-23

SUBJECT: PROPOSED REVISIONS TO THE PHYSICAL SECURITY PLANS

On May 30, 1984, members of the NRC staff and a representative of CP&L met to
discuss a proposed change to the Brunswick Industrial Security Plan relative to
the incorporation of the Technical Support Center (TSC) into the plan. The
licensee was advised that the majority of the changes appeared to be consistent
with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p). One area involving intrusion detection
would require further review by the Regional security staff with members of the
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards (NMSS), Division of Safeguards
staff.

.

A proposed change to the Robinson Industrial Security Plan relative to the steam
generator replacement program was also discussed. It was agreed that the
licensee would submit an amended page to the Robinson plan addressing the
duration of an alternate access control point. The CP&L representative also4

' discussed the company's Personnel Screening Criteria for Non-Licensee Personnel
in Operating Nuclear Plants.
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ENCLOSURE 2

ATTENDANCE LIST

Carolina Power and Light Company

J. Walker, Project Specialist - Security

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission -

C. Perny, Physical Security Specialist
B. Hall, Physical Security Specialist
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